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Dear Dr. Ilhan Ozturk,
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I hereby submit my recently completed manuscript for your consideration. This manuscript is about ‘The implementation of management accounting practices and its relationship with performance in Small and Medium Enterprises sector’. My particulars are as follows:
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I believe you and your team expertise will provide a valuable comment to my research article and will consider my manuscript for the publication in the International Review of Management and Marketing journal.
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